
GAMEWARDENS MEETING  
 

8/19/2011 
 
Gary Marker opened the meeting at 1300 at the Virginia Beach Moose Family Center. 
Members present reaffirmed the Pledge of Allegiance and a minute of silence was observed 
for the  SEALS and soldiers lost in Afghanistan. 
 
Phil Powell SBT-20 CMC gave an excellent brief and short film on SWCC operations, and 
rigorous/lengthy training cycles. 
 
Bob Fred gave us a report on Capt. Jordan’s Change of Command, and retirement ceremony 
and reception, everyone who attended enjoyed both.  
 
Bob Fred Gave a recap on the Squadron 3 COC IN Williamsburg and visit to the USS 
Williams. 
 
Adrienne Green informed us that Eliot’s pictures were found and replaced at SBT-20, and 
that SBT-20 wanted to partner up with the Williams. Phil Powell Informed us that its in the 
works. 
 
It was brought to our attention that Doug Mc Clurg would like us to aide in the restoration of 
his PBR. Jerry and Coop led the discussion on what we could do. Phil added that He is 
waiting for approval from WarCom to stow the boat in one of their spaces where it could be 
worked on.  
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Sat 19 Nov. at VFW 392. speaker will be Lev Shikhman, Cdr USSR 
Submarine Captain. 
 
Veterans Day Fri 11 Nov. was not discussed I will get the Plan and forward it to all. 
 
Frogs for Freedom ride is scheduled for Saturday 8 October.  
 
Attendance. 
CLARENCE COOPER 
JERRY GANDY 
PAT DOYLE 
GARY MARKER 
BOB FRED 
GARY GRAHAM 
A.E. “WES” WESELESKEY 
LARRY WEATHERALL 
ADRIENNE GREEN 
FRED OLDS 
GARY GRAHAN 
PHIL POWELL (W/ SON & NEPHEW 
LEV SHIKHMAN  
DENNIS AMBRUSO 
 



 


